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Pawnee City Council conducts public hearings
(KLZA)-- Two public hearings were conducted during the August 23 meeting of
the City Council in Pawnee City.

Following a hearing drawing no public comment, the Council voted to give
favorable comment on a new Class D liquor license for the Little Brown Jug ,
now owned by Scott and Carla Hanna.

The Council also conducted a hearing on a request from Mike Wilcox to narrow a
portion of “J” Street from 11th to 14th Street to allow him to build a fence.
Following the hearing the Council approved the request on final reading.

In addition, the Council approved vacating a portion of 12th Street from I to J
Streets.

The Council also scheduled a public hearing on the One and Six Year Street Plan
for 7:30 p.m. on Monday, September 13.
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